Memorial of Guyana
Annex 50

]

From: - $.E. Jharap [SMTP:sejsom@sr.nel] |
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2000 10:15 AM I
To: barbara.s.mebrige@exxon.com

Subject: Suriname }

Dear Mrs. Mcbride i

It has come 1o our attention through intemational publicatipns

ihat Exxon is performing exploration activities in Suriname

offshore territories without a permit form our authorities. We

need to know the responsible

depariment and or person o whom we can address this matter more
in detail.

We want 1o inform you that currently the Suriname coast ?uard is
patrolling

in that area and in order 10 prevent problems we would apprecnale

your quick response in this matter. :

Sincerely, !
Dr. S.E. Jharap :
Managing Director :
State Oil Company Suriname
fax 597-481105 i
phone 597-498304 ;
email sejsom@sr.net |

copy to Minister of Foreign Affairs i
copy to Minister of Natural Resources

. Governmental Documents
(Suriname)
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